
Wednesday, February 17, 2016 

 

Good Afternoon, Council president Russ Stark: 

 

I write to express my support for the Wheelock Parkway reconstruction and the implementation of the 

Grand Round. The many times I have used Wheelock to access destinations by bike north and east of 

where I live, I must say the design of Wheelock has been terrible for decades. My options have been 

Wheelock or Arlington, both not good.  

 

Thank you for sharing the photos on Facebook, displaying the lack of infrastructure safety for walk or 

bike on Wheelock Parkway. Again, this is terrible by design. I fully support reconstruction and 

restoration of safe facility for walk and bike on Wheelock Parkway and the Grand Round. 

 

Thank you, Russ Stark 

 

Sincerely, Paul L Nelson 

 


